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Lifehouse  Trustees 

“Lunch & Learn” 

 Our next “Lunch & Learn”  will be held on Wednesday, September 30 . This informal program 
is designed to give members of the community a closer look at our mission, and some insight into the 
challenges of operating a 24/7 ministry for pregnant and/or parenting young women. Guests will hear an 
overview of our ministry from Joan Smith, Founder and Executive Director of Lifehouse,  and will 
also take a tour of Lifehouse to see the living arrangements in the Maternity side of the building, and the 
recently completed Transitional apartments. 

 

 

 Lunch is generously provided by Penn Station East Coast Subs. We plan to 
hold a “Lunch & Learn”  on the last Wednesday of each month. If you are interested in 
attending, please contact our Development Director, Shannon Zimmerman at 897-1655 
or szimmerman@lifehouselouisville.org  to make a reservation.  

When:  Saturday, September 12, 2015  

Doors open at 6:30 pm  

TRIVIA begins at 7:00pm  

 

Where:  Holy Family Catholic Church  

Saffin Center  

3926 Poplar Level Rd, Louisville, KY 40213  

 

What:  Play 10 rounds of trivia, bid on silent  

auction items and play games  

 

$80 per table, max of 8 people per table  

All proceeds will be donated to Lifehouse.  

 

Soft drinks and beer available for purchase  

Feel free to bring snacks for your table  

TRIVIA NIGHT  

Come enjoy a fun and festive evening!  

Register your team @  

holyfamilytrivianight2015@gmail.com  
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One of our very first 

Lifehouse residents  

recently graduated  

from St. Catherineôs 

College. Nikki 

earned academic 

honors as well as 

accolades as a star 

of the track team. 

She is a wonderful 

mom to her 6 year 

old daughter  and 

we are very proud 

of her accomplish-

ments. 

Eagle Scout Projects Benefit Lifehouse 
 

John Roberts, a member of  Boy Scout Troop 319 in Louis-

ville recently completed his Eagle Scout project. He 

designed and planted the garden on the side of our house. 

Among the variety of flowers and shrubs he chose, John 

planted  pink and white impatiens in the shape of the words 

PEACE and LOVE. The garden is framed by an arbor at 

the entrance and a statue of the Madonna and child is 

placed in the garden to symbolize the mission of Lifehouse 

to care for mothers and their babies. 

 

The garden leads to a deck, and is sheltered by a fence, 

which were both built by another Eagle Scout candidate, 

Chris Stinson from Troop 380. The deck is shaded by a 

large tree and provides a delightful place for a picnic lunch. 

This beautiful, peaceful area will be enjoyed by residents 

and staff  for many years to come. Please stop by to see the 

results of the Scouts hard work. 

In memory of Mark Brenner 

Brenda & Tim Luckett 

 

In memory of  Thomas Dick 

St. John Women of the ELCA 

In memory of Nick Martin  

Bertrand & Barbara Trompeter 

 
In memory of Gayle Whelan 

Freddy Whelan 

 

 

Timothy Masterson 

Suzanne Thompson 

Mary Pat Ubelhart 

Jim & Joan Smith 

Keith & Linda Blanford 

Gary & Nancy Lange 

Jan Durst 

In memory  of George Soete 

 

John & Elizabeth Hoagland 

Joe & Judy Green 

Steve & Susan Metts 

Chuck & Charlotte Theiler 

Judge & Mary Carol Mosley 

Shirley Heins 

Cheryl Mays Froula  

 
Douglas & Maxene Smith 

Carrie Shepherd 

Kim Aubrey 

Teresa & Stephen Bachman  
Ronald Ubelhart (J&R Machinery) 

Keith & Kim Miller 

John Selent 

Douglas & Laurie Wood 

Congratulations Nikki! 

L-R: Joan Smith, Nikki, 

and Ginny Mackin 

Lifehouse will participate in the biggest day of 

local giving. Give Local Louisville returns on 

Thursday, Oct 1, 2015. This online ñgive dayò 

helps local nonprofits doing great work here in 

town. Use your credit card to donate online at  

www.GiveLocalLouisville.org  

from 12:00 a.m. to 11:59 p.m. on October 1.    

Thank you for supporting Lifehouse! 

http://www.givelocallouisville.org/


 Staff & Residents share their  

thoughts about Lifehouse 

From the Executive Director 

 Last week I attended a Strategic Planning Summit in Stanford, KY.  The purpose 

was to bring pro-life leaders together for a workshop called Strategy III. In that room there 

were thirty individuals who together had over 550 years of pro-life experience.  My 44 

years contributed greatly to this number!!!  It is both sad and encouraging that we are do-

ing a lot but we need to do more! In many ways we are losing the war on abortion and if 

we do not re-focus and work together as a team, each with our strengths and weaknesses, 

then we will fail.  

 Lifehouse was the only maternity home represented and the unique nature of our 

ministry was discussed at length. What is VERY APPARENT is that we are fighting a war 

that is bigger than all of us. We are in a world where the value of human life has been down-

graded to the lowest level imaginable! We must keep up the fight so we do not lose this battle.  

 One issue we need to address is how to reach the young woman when she first finds 

out she is pregnant.  Often she simply goes to the store and purchases a pregnancy test, goes home, takes the 

test and sees the +++ that says ñyou are pregnantò!! She immediately goes to her cell phone and searches  

ñABORTIONò or ñPREGNANT-HELPò.   Up pops, Planned Parenthood, abortion facilities, etc. and she 

never sees or learns of the true help that is available.    

 That is why we are diligently working to upgrade our website and social media.  We need a better 

way to reach the abortion minded young woman or manðto let them know that LIFEhouse is here; that 

LIFE is the best choice for both the child and the mother, and that the LIFE of the child and their LIFE as a 

mother are both valuable.  If you have great ideas as to how we can do this---call me immediately---we need 

the technical minds and the financial resources to do this.  Thank you.  

óI have never worked 

with a more godly, lov-

ing, funny group of 

women! I am so thank-

ful to Lifehouse for 

the changes it makes  

in every women who 

comes here-residents 

and staff.ó  

     Nanið Housemom 

A former resident has 

struggled since leaving 

Lifehouseð she is in an AA 

program and was advised to 

find a stable place to live. 

She said that would be 

òLifehouse with a capital L.ó 

She has asked to return 

hereñ a  great compliment 

to what she saw and experi-

enced in our program.  

Joan Smith, 

Founder and 

Executive 

Director   

Prayer Support for Lifehouse in 

“the upper room” 

 
A small room at Lifehouse 

has been set aside as a 

Prayer Room. It is fur-

nished with two chairs and 

a table. There is a Bible, a 

devotional and a notebook 

for prayers of thanksgiving and petition. 

Residents and Staff find a renewal of 

strength and peace in this quiet space. 

 

We welcome the friends of Lifehouse to 

spend time here as well. Come alone or 

with a friend to offer the gift of prayer 

for young pregnant women and their 

babies in need of support. 

 

Please call ahead to make sure a staff  

member is available to let you in. 

 
ñRejoice in your hope, be patient in tribulation, 

be constant in prayer.ò  Romans 12:12 

 

 òLifehouse is a really good place to be. It is hard to 

imagine where I would be without them. They have 

helped me be a much better parent to my child.ó   

    -Current Resident  



Wish List 
 

§ ½ƻƻ ǝŎƪŜǘǎτƻǊ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
 ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 

§ tƻǎǘŀƎŜ {ǘŀƳǇǎ 
§ [ƛǉǳƛŘ ƭŀǳƴŘǊȅ ŘŜǘŜǊƎŜƴǘ 
§ 5ƛǎƛƴŦŜŎǘŀƴǘ ǿƛǇŜǎ 
§ Dƭŀǎǎ ŎƭŜŀƴŜǊ 
§ bƻƴ-ǇŜǊƛǎƘŀōƭŜ ŦƻƻŘ ƛǘŜƳǎ  
§ wŀƪŜΣ ǎƘƻǾŜƭ ŀƴŘ ƘŀƴŘ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ ǘƻƻƭǎ 
§ Cƭŀǘ {ŎǊŜŜƴ ¢± ŦƻǊ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǳǎŜ 
§ {Ƴŀƭƭ ŘŜǎƪǘƻǇ ǇǊƛƴǘŜǊ 
§ tƛƴƎ-tƻƴƎ ǘŀōƭŜ 

 
 

DƛƊ ŎŀǊŘǎ ŦƻǊΥ 
YǊƻƎŜǊ 
²ŀƭaŀǊǘ 

 
5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŀǊŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ  
ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΣ ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŎƭƻǎŜŘ 

ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜ ǘƻ Ƴŀƛƭ ŀ ŘƻƴŀǝƻƴΦ  
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ 

2710 Riedling Drive 

Louisville, KY  40206 

Phone: 502-897-1655 

Fax: 502-897-1680 

L o u i s v i l l e  

Help spread the word about Lifehouse. 
Please share our Facebook posts.  

Follow us on  Twitter. 

¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ 
tǳōƭƛǎƘŜǊǎ tǊƛƴǝƴƎ 
{ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘǎǾƛƭƭŜΣ Y¸ 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǳǎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 

KROGER REWARDS  
*S½R SHLD SN QDMDV 

 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ [ƛŦŜƘƻǳǎŜ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ YǊƻƎŜǊ 
tƭǳǎ ŎŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŀǝƴƎ [ƛŦŜƘƻǳǎŜ ǘƻ ŜŀǊƴ ǊŜπ
ǿŀǊŘǎς ŀǘ ƴƻ Ŏƻǎǘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΦ 
 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǘƻ ǊŜƴŜǿ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŜƭŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ [ƛŦŜƘƻǳǎŜ ǘƻ 
ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ wŜǿŀǊŘǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŘƻƴŜ ǎƻΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ǎŜƭŜŎǝƴƎ [ƛŦŜƘƻǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǳǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǝƳŜ ȅƻǳ 
ǎƘƻǇ ŀǘ YǊƻƎŜǊΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 
 

{ǘŜǇ ōȅ ǎǘŜǇ ŘƛǊŜŎǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŜƴǊƻƭƭƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ǊŜƴŜǿƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƴǊƻƭƭπ
ƳŜƴǘ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΥ 

 

www.Kroger.com/communityrewards 

http://www.kroger.com/communityrewards

